

School Mews





Tempest Photography are coming! time to smile

#LookingGoodWithTempest



Tempest Photography

Tempest Photography will be in school this Thursday 2nd October to take individual and sibling photographs. If you have a sibling who does not attend our school but would like a photo with them in please go up the stairs at the side of the hall between 8.30am and 8.45am on Thursday.

Year 3 Harvest Festival Performance

Children in Year 3 will be putting on their Harvest Festival Performance for Year 3 parents/carers at 2.30pm in the School Hall. Non Perishable food items which will be donated to the local food bank are very welcome and should be dropped off by Monday 20th October.



SCHOOL MEALS



Please could we remind you that if you would like your child to have a school meal that this is pre-ordered on the School Grid (Dolce) site. A lot of children are coming to the office as they have no pre-order, unfortunately this means they do not get the meal of their choice and we may need to contact you to provide a packed lunch from home. To make it easier for parents you have the option to pre-order until the end of term. Thank you.

Year 6 Residential Trip to Red Ridge

The Year 6 residential trip to Red Ridge in Welshpool took place recently.

The children had a fantastic time trying activities and new skills and all the children should feel very proud of both their achievements and behaviour whilst at Red Ridge.

Messy Church takes place on the following dates at Leominster Priory Church:-

October 16th November 13th December 18th



Messy Church is for all ages, children must attend with an adult - the whole family are welcome. There will be lots of fun activities to try and a meal is provided for everyone.

Messy Church runs from 4 - 6pm.





ATTENDANCE AT SCHOOL

Your child's attendance at school is important for your child's overall development and academic achievement. For information on our school attendance policy please visit our school website

https://www.leominsterprimarysch ool.co.uk/ and search under policies/general policies.

Reporting an absence

Can we please remind parents/carers that you are required to contact the school before 9.30am on the first day of your child's absence with full details of the reason your child is absent and each subsequent day of absence, in person, by email: admin@lps.hereford.sch.uk, by phone: 01568 616919 or by the MyChildAtSchool App.

Please can we ask that all parents and carers are now registered for the MyChildAtSchool App, if you still need to register, please contact the office who will be able to assist you.

If your child tests positive for Covid you may find the following link useful -

<u>Https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/covid-19/covid-19-symptoms-and-what-to-do/</u>

Upcoming Events

2S - Trip to Hereford - Wednesday 1st October

School Photographer - Thursday 2nd October

2EGP Road Safety - Monday 6th October

2ER Road Safety - Wednesday 8th October

Year 3 Harvest Festival - Wednesday 8th October - 2.30pm

2S Road Safety - Wednesday 8th October

Reception Open morning for new admissions due Sept 26 - Saturday 11th October

Flu Vaccinations - Reception, Years 1 & 2 - Tuesday 14th October

Year 5 Ancient Greek Workshops - Thursday 16th October

Reception Open day for new admissions due Sept 26 -Thursday 16th October

Parents' Evening - Wednesday 22nd October (3.45 - 5.30pm)

Parents' Evening - Thursday 23rd October (5.00 - 7.00pm)

W<mark>ear wha</mark>t you like day (PTA Bingo Donations) - Friday 24th October